
 

 
 
Special Session for: 

 

 

Deaf and Hard of Hearing Community and/or  

Parents, Guardians, or Vendors that Support  

Individuals that are Deaf and Hard of Hearing 
 

SG/PRC is pleased to announce that we are working on our  

new 3-year Strategic Plan, and we need your assistance. 
 

We would like your input! 
 

Please join us for this upcoming session with  

Mr. George Stevens, Strategic Planning Consultant,  

to provide feedback on how we are doing as a regional center  

and give ideas on what our future should look like as a Center. 
 

THURSDAY  

AUGUST 17, 2023   10:00am-10:45 am 

 

 

 

 

 

Click Here 
for Zoom Link 
or Scan QR code 

Meeting ID: 840 6412 6385 

For more information, please contact 
Jessica Wilson at 909-710-8823 

SG/PRC Strategic Plan 

Community Input Session 

https://sgprc-org.zoom.us/j/84064126385
mailto:jwilson@sgprc.org

